
From: Brent Jeffcoat <bjeffcoat@popezeigler.com>
To: Patel, SwatiSwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov

Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
Date: 9/18/2014 10:19:03 AM

Subject: Bamberg School District No. 2

I talked with both of you at some point in the consideration of a bill to assist the Denmark-Olar School District 
(Bamberg 2). We are continuing to work on a method of providing the School District with a single school to replace 
all the existing schools. If you were to visit those schools, you would  be motivated to do something.
 
We’re  working on a USDA loan and have devised  a solution that funds the school from savings in the operating 
budget. It is close. It might be useful to have the Governor’s office indicate support. Indeed, if this works, it may be of 
interest to the Governor in assisting with solutions to the problem facing the extremely low-wealth school districts.
 
Can we talk?
 

Brent Jeffcoat (980) 225-1125   Charlotte
Pope Zeigler, LLC (803) 354-4919   Columbia
bjeffcoat@popezeigler.com (803) 422-6579    Cell
  
Ally Center 8th Floor 1411 Gervais Street, Suite 300
440 South Church Street P.O. Box 11509
Charlotte, NC 28202 Columbia, SC 29211
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